From: Colborn, Paul P (SMO)

To: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG)
CC: Burton, Faith (SMO)
Sent: 4/7/2011 1:49:32 PM
Subject: RE: Latest draft of Issa response
Matt, | think this is looking very good. ! DP

DP

From: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG)

Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2011 6:53 PM

To: Burton, Faith (SMO); Gaston, Molly (SMO); Colborn, Paul P (SMO); Wilkinson, Monty (OAG); Richardson, Margaret (SMO);
Weiner, Robert (ODAG); Schmaler, Tracy (SMO)

Subject: Latest draft of Issa response

Attached is the latest draft of the response to Chairman Issa. We are going to work hard to try to get the letter out of
the building tomorrow. When OLA spoke with Issa's staff last Thursday, they promised that we would provide
documents @within a week. € That week ends tomorrow. Faith and Molly have a copy set of the documents that we

plan to produce (as do I). If anyone wants to see them, just let one of us know.i DP
: DP

DP i Thanks.

Matt
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